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Atlantic City, NJ – Dante Hall Theatre of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host 
auditions for the musical “Red Riding Hood’s Woods” on Sunday, June 2, 2013 from 2 to 4 p.m. at 
the theatre, 14 North Mississippi Ave. in Atlantic City. Interested performers must call 609-347-2162 
to schedule an audition time.  
 
Casting is for adult (18 and up) roles to play various storybook characters.  All cast members must 
sing in the production. Those auditioning should prepare 32 bars of any musical theatre piece and 
may sing a cappella or with their own backing track or accompanist.  “Cold” readings from the script 
will be performed by those auditioning. 
 
“Red Riding Hood’s Woods” will be performed at Dante Hall Friday, Aug. 23 at 6 p.m., on Saturday 
Aug. 24 at 2 p.m. and 6 p.m., and on Sunday Aug. 25 at 2 p.m. Those with scheduling conflicts with 
any of the performances should not audition. Rehearsal dates and times will be provided at the time 
of the auditions.  
 
Please visit www.stockton.edu/dante for more information on Dante Hall, including directions, 
parking and auditions.  
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